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Feels like summer! It is time to look over our past Summer Assembly Workshop Topics and 
decide what we would like to discuss in August. We have two sessions of workshops. Each 
session oHers a choice of three formats: hybrid, in-person only, and online only. Some 
workshops will be held in Spanish, others in English, and translation will be available in all 
formats. Please turn in your ideas by the June ACM to any of the area oHicers.  
This past month we heard from our Area Registrar, Drew B, who gave his job description at 
the beginning of the ACM. The bullet points are listed in this month’s Comments after the 
ACM Minutes. 
Both our Area Assembly Guidelines and our Expense Reimbursement Guidelines are under 
revision and are being placed in front of the area for approval.  
Discussion regarding the hybrid component of ACMs and Area Assemblies continues, and 
may go to a vote at our next Assembly. 
We are also discussing voting participation at the Area level - well as Area OHicer eligibility. 
I love the thoughtful discussions that our members are having in order to understand the 
history of these topics and how changes might eHect things in the future. It feels like group 
conscience being formed through due diligence and heartfelt conversations.  
I really feel the growth that is occurring as we all participate in the General Service process, 
and I am very grateful that we are being led by such an open-hearted Delegate. Our Post 
Conference Assembly had such emotional engagement by our GSRs – it was amazing to 
feel the energy of how much we all care.  
 
Thank you for all your hard work – it really shows. 
 
Chitra S. 
Chair, CNCA 06 
Panel 73 


